Sampford Arundel Parish Room Management Committee

Kingfisher Packaging
Pleamore Cross Business Park
Wrangway

Wellington

Dear Sirs

t am writing on behalf of the Management Committee to offer our sincere thanks for your Company’s
very generous donation of £150 to Parish Room funds, received via one of our Trustees, Mr Derrick

Alford, on January 23".

The enclosed copy of a document recently submitted to Taunton Deane Borough Council in conjunction
with our application for Rate Relief illustrates how residents of this Parish & of neighbouring communities
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benefit from the facility and we would like you to know that your Company's support is greatly

appreciated.

Yoours faithfully

\jg%(*@ﬁ@fd Mm *

1.G. Popplestone, Chair



